HALL OF FAME NOMINEE

We would like to submit Ruth Huggins as a candidate for the Jasper County Bowling Association Hall
of Fame. Ruth has been a devoted member of the Jasper County Association for over 40 years. We
would like to induct her under the category of Service Achievements.

Ruth is always quick to volunteer for any committee that needs her. She has served under several
JCWBA Presidents and Boards of Directors and has worked well with all. She is very loyal to JOWBA.
Ruth is very knowledgeable of the bowling rules and regulations and thoroughly enjoys attending
IWBA conventions and bowling in all county, state and national bowling tournaments.

Ruth's qualifications are:

PRESENT Treasurer Wednesday Morning Coffee League - 7 years
President Ten Pin League - 3 years

Jasper County Women'’s Bowling Assn.
Sgt at Arms - 3 years
Co-Editor UP YOUR ALLEY - JCWBA Newsletter 12 years
Chairman Nominating Committee - 3 years
PAST Jasper County Women's Bowling Assn.
Director - 18 years
Sgt at Arms - 4 years
Auditing, Budget, Legislative, Nominating - Various Times
OTHER Charter Member lowa 500 Bowling Club, 16 years, lowa Women Bowling
Writers Club, 12 years.
OTHER BOWLING ACTIVITIES:
League bowler since approximately 1958.
Was J. C. WBA Sgt. @ Arms from 1977 through 1985.
Served on the Budget Committee and Membership Development Committee,
Attended State Delegate Conventions as a Delegate or alternate or attendee for several years.
On the J.C. WBA Board of Directors since 1986.
Attends lowa WBA workshops every summer.

WIBC Publicity Committee.

As writer and co-editor of J.C. WBA newsletter “Up Your Alley”. Received 1st place at the National
level in the 1st Venture category in 2001.

Volunteers to help in any capacity with the J.C. WBA Tournament.

In June, 2000 was appointed to fill out the term of J.C. WBA Sgt. @ Arms upon the resignaticn of Imy
Bruce and was re-elected in April, 2001 for a 2 year term.



Is a member of the 20 Year Club, lowa 500 Club, lowa Bowling Writers and National Bowling Writers.
“STAND UP RUTH"!

Ruth is retired from the News Printing Company in Newton, lowa.

Respectfully submitted by:

Connie DeGrasf
Barbara Tarantino



